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Your Shumway Neighborhood 
Board Members 
 
Chair – Brenda Palmer 
2charlie163@gmail.com 
 
Vice-Chair - Glenn Grossman 
westsideelectric@hotmail.com 
 
Secretary – Carolyn Brown 
cbinlalaland@aol.com 
 
Treasurer – Dan Lincoln 
dan.lincoln@comcast.net 
 
Newsletter Editor – Rodney Krause 
rvkrause@comcast.net 
 
Helpful Neighborhood Contacts 
 
Neighborhood Recycling – 
Linda Caton 
Momcat46 @ juno.com 
  
Transportation - Brenda Palmer 
2Charlie163@ gmail.com 

City Liaison –  Aaron Lande 
Aaron.Lande@cityofvancouver.us 
  
Neighborhood Police Officer 
Lee Gelsinger 
lee.gelsinger@cityofvancouver.us 
(360) 487-7359 
 
 
 
News and information for those who 

live within the boundaries of 39th 
Street to the north, I-5 to the east, 4th 

Plain Blvd to the south, and Main 
Street to the west. 

 

 

 
 

In This Issue: 
 

Next Meeting Thursday, April 4, 2024 
Details on page 2 

 
 

Naturespaces Planting at Shumway Park 
Saturday, April 6, 2024 

9:00 am – 11:00 am 
Information and links on Page 2 

 
 

Organics Recycling 
Information and links on Page 2 

 
 

29th and 33rd Streets Safety and Mobility Project 
See page 3 for links and details 

 

Backyard Habitat Certification Program 

See page 4 for links and information 
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Shumway Neighborhood 
Association Meeting 

Announcement 

Meeting Date: April 4, 2024   
Platform:  Zoom Virtual Meeting   
Time: 06:30 PM 
Platform: ZOOM Meeting 
https://tinyurl.com/ShumwayZoomMeeting 
Meeting ID: 825 2233 1638 
Passcode: 819953 

 
The Agenda will be posted on our Facebook group 
and Nextdoor page found through the QR codes 
below. 

Follow us on Facebook: 

 

Join us on Nextdoor: 

 

Naturespaces Planting at Shumway 
Park 

Join the City of Vancouver and the City AmeriCorps team 
for a native planting event. This will be a 2 hour event. 
Training, gloves, tools, water, and snacks will be 
provided. This opportunity is family-friendly and great for 
teens. Volunteers should dress for the weather and wear 
long pants and closed-toe shoes. Naturespaces will also 
be presenting at our June 6 neighborhood meeting.  

You can reach the information and registration page using 
the link in the title or this QR code : 

 

 

 
 
 

Curbside Organics 
City of Vancouver residents can add food scraps, along 
with yard debris, in their existing teal/green organics cart 
for every-other-week curbside collection. This 
organics collection is available to you as an optional 
service. Please call your service provider, below, for 
details on rates and options. You can also select the link 
in the title to go to the webpage if you are reading this 
online. 

Customers in the City of Vancouver who do not currently 
subscribe to this optional service may sign up for organics 
service by contacting Waste Connections. Call 360-892-
5370 or email customerservice2010@wcnx.org to learn 
more.  

Allowed: food scraps/materials include: all compostable 
pre- and post-consumer food waste, such as whole or 
partial pieces of produce, meats, bones, cheese, bread, 
cereals, coffee grounds, and eggshells. Approved 
compostable plastic or paper bags, used to contain the 
above materials, are also allowed (VMC 6.12.10).  

Not Allowed: materials include: dead animals, all other 
plastics, diapers, cat litter, free-flowing liquid waste, 
ashes, pet waste, garbage, glass, foam, compostable 
service ware, soiled paper, or other materials prohibited 
by the organics processor. 
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29th and 33rd Streets Safety and Mobility Project 
What's happening now? 
The 29th and 33rd Streets Safety and Mobility Project is just getting started. Please sign up for email updates from 
the project team to stay in the loop. 

Project background 
The 29th and 33rd Streets Safety and Mobility Project is studying how to improve safety and mobility for all people 
using E. 29th Street between Kauffman Avenue and Neals Lane, and E. 33rd Street between Kauffman Avenue and 
Grand Boulevard. The Project will evaluate how these streets can better meet the needs of people walking, using a 
mobility device, biking, accessing transit, and driving. This project is coordinating with pavement work planned for 
2025 between the I-5 overpasses and St. Johns Boulevard. 

Get involved 
Sign up for project updates to stay informed about the project and how to get involved. The project team will offer a 
variety of ways to get involved and provide input, such as: 

• Tabling at community events 
• Canvassing within the project area 
• Small group presentations 

More details coming soon! 

 

 
 

 

 

The City of Vancouver supports the Neighborhood Associations in their effort to share vital information with residents to 
create a more informed public.  However, the information provided, and the opinions and views expressed in 
Neighborhood Association newsletters or other documents do not necessarily represent the position of the City of 
Vancouver, nor does the City determine whether the information published is accurate or appropriate.  Printed by the City 
of Vancouver Office of Neighborhoods.

 

https://www.beheardvancouver.org/29th-and-33rd-safety
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Backyard Habitat Certification Program 

Together, we can– 
At the Backyard Habitat Certification Program, we are dedicated to creating a program that welcomes 
everyone, no matter who they are. Our goal is to provide everyone opportunities to participate in sustainable 
gardening and wildlife habitat creation regardless of their backgrounds, skin color, origin, abilities, gender, 
age, social status, or who they love. Together, we can work towards a greener, more inclusive and just world. 

 

Plant roots, create a habitat, transform the world—
one yard at a time. 
Columbia Land Trust and Bird Alliance of Oregon offer this unique program to support the creation 
and expansion of urban natural habitats. These habitats contribute to the broader conservation 
efforts of our parent organizations by strengthening and expanding wildlife corridors, creating 
connectivity between public and private lands. 

Learn more about us, our collaborations, and our funding partners. 

Working together to create climate-resilient habitats 
for people and wildlife. 
Learn more about becoming a participant in our program and how you can transform your yard or 
green space into a habitat that benefits pollinators and other wildlife, and contributes to cleaner air 
and water for all.  

Learn more About Us and how our work ties into the broader conservation work of our two parent organizations. 

 

https://backyardhabitats.org/about-us/
https://backyardhabitats.org/about-us/
https://columbialandtrust.com/
https://birdallianceoregon.org/
https://backyardhabitats.org/about-us/
https://backyardhabitats.org/collaborations/
https://backyardhabitats.org/about/partners/
https://backyardhabitats.org/about-us/

